
Information COVID -19 (8)
Due to a a reasonable and well-founded suspicion of the existence of a case of COVID-19 among the IST 
community, that arrived this morning, the Management Board of IST took the decision to move temporarily 
to phase 3 of the IST contingency plan.

In this way, all the activities on the Alameda and Tagusparque campus are suspended until this Sunday, 
March 15th, for reasons of prevention, protection and care for the entire IST community,

This suspension measure applies to the Alameda and Taguspark campi only and, by default, in each one of 
these campi, to all the activities of their services, departments and research centers.

Therefore, it is recommended that the entire IST community return home, maintaining the social distance 
measures recommended by the Health Care authorities.

All teachers, researchers, scholarship holders, technicians and administrative personal of the IST community 
of this campuses should remain in touch, by phone and/or email.

This decision takes immediate effect, and will be subject to a reassessment that will be communicated by 
the same way until 9:00 pm of Sunday, March 15th. 

Rogério Colaço 
President of IST

Mais informações 
Avisos à comunidade Técnico sobre o Coronavirus.
Site em atualização permanente.

https://tecnico.ulisboa.pt/coronavirus

Contactos 
Contacto preferencial para informações relativa ao 
coronavirus/COVID-19 no Técnico é o email.

COVID19_IST_informacoes@tecnico.ulisboa.pt 
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